 CHILDRENS

ABOMINABLE PICTURES, INC. }
3400 CAHUENGA BLVD. WEST, BUILDING C, SECOND FLOOR, LOS ANGELES, CA 90068
OFFICE (310) 388-9827 FAX (323) 512-6032

| November 29, 2012
Dear Neighbor:

We wanted to let you know that we will be filming the television show “Childrens Hospital” at 183 E. Palm
Street, Altadena, CA 91001. You will be receiving an official notice from Film LA in the next day or so,
but I wanted to give you as much notice as possible.

Our dates will be as follows:

Prep — Until December 4

Shoot — December 5-December 20
Prep —January 3

Shoot — January 4-January 21
Wrap — January 22-25

We will not be shooting during the weekends. We will also not be shooting from December 21 through
January 2. (There will only be security present on the premises during the weekends and holiday hiatus.)

Our normal filming hours will be between 7AM-10PM. There will probably be some days that we would
ask the community if we could film later, but we do not have any of those dates scheduled yet.

Our goal is to have as little impact on the community as possible. We will keep the noise down and be

clean and courteous. We want to be respectful of your families and your community and make this a very
positive experience for all of us.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me anytime. I can be reached at
(310) 388-9827.

Thank you so much for your time. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and support. And, we look
forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

At~ —

ranny Baldwin
Line Producer/UPM “Childrens Hospital”



